
Proposed Commonwealth Postal Savings Bank  

To whom it may concern, 

 

I understand there has been a Regional Banking Taskforce appointed to assess the impact of 

bank branch & ATM closures to our regional areas in Australia. 

I would like to highly recommend and call on you to pass the Commonwealth Postal Savings 

Bank (CPSB) bill.  

This will ensure that basic banking services are provided to those communities whose local 

bank branches/ATM's have been closed and also to those communities who will suffer 

branch/ATM closures in the future.  

All Australians should have basic banking services available to them regardless of where 

they live and the establishment of a Commonwealth Post Office Savings Bank will easily 

achieve this. 

These services must be provided as soon as possible to our fellow Australians 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Adele Davies  

 

 

 


